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CONTACT ME
It was nice meeting so many of you at

November Parent Teacher Conferences!  Thank
you for taking the time to come.  

If you missed conferences, or if you ever have
any questions or concerns, please do not

hesitate to reach out!  

IMPORTANT DATES

12/9: Chapter 6 Test Corrections due
12/11:  Chapter 8 Unit Test

There will be 3 mini-quizzes scheduled for
Chapter 7 before winter break!  Each mini-
quiz is about 2-6 questions. 

THIS MONTH
In December, Algebra 2 will start and finish Chapter 8, which is a very short unit, focused on

simplifying and solving rational expressions and equations.  The Chapter 8 Unit Test is scheduled
tentatively for 12/11.  

Finally, we will begin Chapter 7, which will take us into January.  Chapter 7 focuses on exponential
and logarithmic functions. This is a long chapter that will span break.  It is critical students continue
to review nightly so that they do not forget what we learned at the beginning of the chapter, as we
progress through the unit.  We will take several “mini quizzes” throughout this unit that will be about

2-6 questions a piece.  There will be no mid-unit quiz, since winter break splits this unit in half. 
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